
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Aug 18 – Ladies Bible Study (SH) 9AM 
 
Aug 21 – Sr Cit trip to Lake Lure 11AM 
 
Aug 23 – Women’s Conference 9AM 
 
Aug 23 – Children’s Activity 9AM 
 
Aug 24 – Men’s Breakfast (FLC) 8AM 
 
Sept 11 – Pizza Inn Fundraiser 6PM 
 
Sept 14 – Deacon’s Meeting 8AM 
 
Sept 24 – See You At The Pole  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

    
      

   
       
 

 

August 17, 2025  

 

 

  

The Vision of 
Draytonville Baptist 

Church is to make  
Jesus Christ known in 

our community 
 through our lives and  

mission efforts. 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS

   
This is a free event. Ladies, if you would like to ride the bus to this 

event and have lunch afterwards, please sign up at the glass doors.  
*The last day to sign up for the bus ride is August 17th. 

July–August Shoebox Collection: School & Craft Supplies 

This month we are collecting school and craft supplies for Operation 

Christmas Child shoeboxes. Suggested items include: 

Pencils & pencil sharpeners Erasers & pens 

Crayons & markers  Notebooks & index cards 

Solar calculators   Scissors & small rulers 

Tape & glue sticks  Coloring books & playdough 

Small books 

• Donations can be placed in the red bins located in front of the stairs to the 

children’s floor. 

• Thank you for helping share God’s love through your generosity! 

 
Children’s Activities 

August 23rd – Shipwreck Cove for Back-To-School. Bus leaves at 
9AM 

*Please sign up at the glass doors. 

The Fall Ladies Bible Study Group will begin on, 
 Monday, August 18th at 9 AM. 

For details see Lib Ivey. 
 

Western North Carolina Benefit Concert 
September 28th at 6PM in the sanctuary. 

There will be a reception to follow in the Family Life Center 

The DBC choir Christmas Cantata will be performing 
December 21, 2025, at 6 PM in the sanctuary. 

 

Please scan to ride the bus. 

Thank you to all those that donated school supplies for 
Draytonville Elementary School. They are much appreciated and 

will be useful this school year. 

Pizza Inn Fundraiser – Christmas Shoebox Ministry 
We are planning a fundraiser at Pizza Inn Hillcrest to support our 

Christmas Shoebox Ministry. To participate in this opportunity, we 
need at least 14 volunteers to help serve. If you are willing to 

volunteer, please see Trish Harrill for more details. Your support is 
greatly appreciated! 

Date: Thursday, Sept. 11th 
      Time: 6PM – 9PM 

 
 

  

Sr. Citizens Trip to Lake Lure  
Thursday, August 21st at 11AM.  

Please meet at the church. 

 

If you are interested in serving on the security and safety 
team, please contact the church office. 


